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January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

HPV Vaccination at LANGTREE SCHOOL 

HPV1 & HPV2 (Yr 8&9): 06/04/2022       

Further to our correspondence at the end of last term we can confirm that the School Aged 

Immunisation Team will be attending your child’s school to deliver the HPV vaccinations to students in 

Year 8 and Year 9, for whom we have consent, on the date(s) above. Please note this date is subject to 

change, further information is available on our website: www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/school-health-

nurses. If you have not yet received the consent form, please contact your child’s school. If you have 

difficulty accessing the electronic consent form or your child no longer requires this vaccination, please 

call 07920 254 400 for further help. 
 

Year 8 students due HPV1 Vaccination 

If your child is in Year 8 and you agree for them to receive the HPV vaccine at school, you must have 

completed the online consent form which was sent out via schools in the Winter term of 2021. If you 

have already submitted a consent form for your child, please DO NOT submit the form again unless 

any details on the form have changed. If you are unsure if a Consent Form was submitted, please 

check for the confirmation email from noreply@cinnamondigitalapplications.co.uk.  

Please note If your child moves to a school outside Oxfordshire before receiving their second dose in 

Year 9, please contact your local School Health Nurse Immunisation Service in that area for advice to 

ensure the course is completed.  
 

Year 9 students due HPV2 Vaccination 

If your child is in Year 9 and due HPV 2, please DO NOT submit a further consent form unless your 

child has developed any allergies, medical conditions, commenced any medication or has already had 

their second dose since they were in Year 8. If your child has not received their first dose (HPV1) 

please call 07920 254 400 for further help. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Susan Mahoney 

Immunisation Team Lead, School Aged Immunisation Team 
 

Resources 

• For further information about the vaccine please click here 

• The complete UK Immunisation Schedule can be found here: 

https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/privacy/
http://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/school-health-nurses
http://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/school-health-nurses
mailto:noreply@cinnamondigitalapplications.co.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/hpv-human-papillomavirus-vaccine/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-complete-routine-immunisation-schedule

